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I moved from New Hampshire to Maine over 3 years ago to pursue a career in adult 
use cannabis cultivation and have been very disappointed with the state of the 
industry in terms of the legal requirements for several aspects of the industry and the 
taxes and fees that are placed on small businesses by the state. I have hope for a 
thriving cannabis industry in the future of Maine but in order to achieve that we must 
seriously reevaluate the legal representation of the industry. 


